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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk
Twitter:    @gtownprimary            

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:            (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY : 07470950154





Dear Parents/Carers, 
ATTENDANCE – 96.2%
As you are aware this year we have had a real push on good school attendance and I am over the moon to share with you that we are currently 96.2% for whole school attendance. This is the highest it has been for our school and it is all down to your support in getting your children into school daily and on time. 
We do appreciate that there are occasions when children are too poorly to attend school and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for informing us when your child has been off school due to illness. I would also like to thank you for your continued support around medical appointments and making sure your child is only off for the appointment, being picked up from school and then returned back to school as soon as possible. Without all of your hard work we would not have achieved this figure. 
Instead of celebrating 100% attendance this year, we have decided that the whole school deserves to celebrate by holding a hot dog and ice-cream afternoon, with sports and games, on the afternoon of Wednesday 17th July 2019. Please inform school if your child has any food allergies or intolerances, or if you do not want them to take part in the celebration. 
I would like to take this opportunity to just remind you about taking holidays during term time. Unfortunately, since 1st September 2013, all schools are no longer allowed to authorise any requests for children to be taken out of school for a holiday during term time.

Requests for leave can only be granted in exceptional circumstances, and a holiday would not be considered exceptional. Requests for leave must also be made to the school in advance, as we cannot authorise any absences after they have been taken.

Parents may receive a penalty notice if their child is absent from school without permission. The cost of these notices are £60 per child per parent if paid within 21 days, and £120 if paid between 22 and 28 days.

We appreciate the challenges that some parents face when booking holidays, particularly during the school holidays. However, regular attendance at school is vital in helping children and young people to achieve their full potential and get the best possible start in life.

We thank you for your continued support and hope to continue to improve on the amazing work the children and yourselves have done this year. 

Many thanks and kindest regards 

[image: image1.jpg]



Miss Mott 

Deputy Head & SENCO
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